


10. If you are outside the playground fence and see a child you know, please do not talk to  
the children from across the fence. We discourage this type of interaction for safety 
reasons. 

11. RAs should expect that when in the research room, they will be joined by the CYC  
research specialist or research aide. These staff members are present for the protection 
of both the RAs and the children, and have been trained on confidentiality practices per 
IRB guidelines. 

12. Please do not use cell phones while in the classrooms and only for official business  
while at CYC. Please do not eat or drink in the observation rooms. 
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